Encouraging Year 8 Students
into Gomputer Science

Book a place now!

Monday 17th June 2024
(O 9.15am-12.15 pm

@ The Castle School,
Taunton,
TA1 5AU.

Each school is requested to bring
approximately ten year 8 students and
include a higher percentage of girls.

Computer Science is the fastest-growing
STEM subject, and vyet, despite its
popularity, girls are consistently
outnumbered by boys.

In 2023, only 15% of all A Level Computer
Science entries were from female students
in England.

Contents of The Morning:
Welcome

Keynote Speech - Julia Adamson,
Managing Director of Education and Public
Benefit at BCS, The Chartered Institute for
IT.

Julia recently received an MBE for services
to education. Julia is particularly interested
in inclusion, and from her own experience
understands how technology can impact
positively on progress for all children.

Digital Career Activities and Talks

The Castle School
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Please email teachcomputing@castle.bep.ac to book a place for you and your
students.



